Dear Dr. Inoki:

I have just received your letter of August 1, and have written to the Dean, Harvard School of Public Health, as you requested.

In a few days, I am leaving for a vacation of several weeks. If you should be in this country in September, I hope I will not inadvertently miss sooing you. If you can write to me (at this address) as long in advance as possible, my mail will eventually be forwarded to me.

With best wishes for a successful outcome of your application,
Yours sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg